LAW OFFICES OF THOMAS K. CROWE, P.C.
1250 24th STREET, N.W.
SUITE 300
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20037

TELEPHONE (202) 263-3640
FAX (202) 263-3641
E-MAIL firm@tkcrowe.com

September 25, 2008

BY HAND
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary F"_ED/ACCEPTED

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary SEP 252008
c/o Natek, Inc. )

i i Commission
236 Massachusetts Avenue, N.E., Suite 110 mocq"&m&nmw:ﬂ&fmmn&m
Washington, DC 20002

Re: Legacy Communications International, Inc.; Request
for Cancellation of Section 214 Authorization

Dear Secretary Dortch:

Legacy Communications International, Inc. (“Legacy”), through its undersigned
attorneys, hereby requests cancellation of its Section 214 Authorization. Legacy is authorized by
the Commission to provide global facilities-based and resale services pursuant to Section 214 of
the Communications Act of 1934, as amended (47 U.S.C. § 214)." Legacy currently serves no
customers pursuant to its Section 214 Authorization, and has ceased operations.

An original and four (4) copies of this letter are enclosed for filing. Please acknowledge
receipt of this filing by file-stamping and returning the extra copy of this submission in the self-
addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose. Please contact the undersigned if you
have any questions or require any additional information.

Respectfully submitted,

Ll

Thomas K. Crowe

Cheng-yi Liu,

Counsel for Legacy Communications
International, Inc.

! International Authorizations Granted, Public Notice, File No. ITC-214-20060726-00366, Report No. TEL-
01057, DA 06-1648 (August 17, 2006).



